
 

 

 

Multimarine Services Inc.  

1111 Frankfurst Ave 

Baltimore, MD 21226 

(Tel) 410-355-7012 

(Fax) 410-354-5237 

          November 7, 2016 

Dear Multimarine Parts Customers, 

We have created a new parts’ email for all parts’ orders, inquires, estimates and all other parts related 

requests. Please update your contact email for parts to: 

parts@multimarineservicesinc.com 

Effective November 30, 2016 we will no longer be using the multimarine.net emails or AOL emails. All 

new Multimarine emails are in the following format: 

FirstName.LastName@MultimarineServicesInc.com 

When ordering parts please include the unit information: model name, model number and serial 

number. It is very important to always have this information when ordering parts, whether you are 

ordering over the phone or via email.  

Our parts team will monitor the parts email throughout the day. Email orders and inquiries are the best 

way to get quick and accurate responses.  

Thank you, 

Multimarine Services Inc  

Parts Department 

410-355-7012  Office  

410-355-2476  Parts Fax 

Parts@multimarineservicesinc.com 
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